
 

 Tips for Saying Goodbye 

 

It is very common for children 

up to the age of 5 to find 

separating for you difficult – 

even when they enjoy nursery. 

The following tips may help to 

make that goodbye easier: 

1. Create a goodbye ritual , 

such as a high five, or a 

special place to wave. 

2. Stick to a routine each 

morning/afternoon 

3. Send positive signals – 

look happy and confident 

as you leave – your child 

will take a lead from you 

4. If you think your child 

may be upset, you can 

leave a comfort 

blanket/toy for them 

 

 

 

 

21st September 2018 

Singing Time for 2 year olds 

 

Next Friday (28th 

September) we would like to 

invite you to come earlier at 

collection time (11.15 for the 

morning session and 2:50pm 

for the afternoon session.) 

The children have been 

learning some rhymes, and we 

would like them to have a 

little “song time” with you.  

 

 
 

Dates 

Friday 19th October – 

last day of half term 

Nursery reopens 

Tuesday 30th October  

 

 

 
Money for snacks 

 

Thank you to those 

parents who are 

remembering to 

bring the money 

for snacks. The 

charge is £1 per 

week for those 

children who stay 

for half of the day, 

and £2 per week 

for those children 

who stay for the 

full day. The money 

box and tick off 

sheet are in the 

entrance. Some 

parents/carers 

prefer to pay for a 

whole half term at 

a time- just tick 

off the sheet 

accordingly. 

 

 

  

 Apple Day 

Next Wednesday we are learning about 

apples. Please could your child bring 

one apple to nursery. At group time we 

will be looking at them and talking 

about the different shapes, sizes and 

colours. We will be learning about apple 

seeds and trees. Lastly we will be 

eating them!  

 

 

  

 

 

Parent Governor Vacancies 

 

We have two vacancies on our 

nursery governing body. If you 

are interested, please call into 

the office for a nomination 

form and further information 

or see Mrs Simon. 

Interest in the school, 

enthusiasm and confidentiality 

are essential and full training is 

available. You will be expected 

to attend at least one meeting 

each term, usually lasting two 

hours, starting at 4pm, and visit 

school occasionally during the 

school day. 
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